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List of Supplies 
SY 2013 - 2014 

 

   1 soft-sided Backpack – large enough to contain all school materials that 
your child manages on their own, labeled with student’s name. (Note: no roller bags due to 
our limited cubby space) 
   1 pair of any color rubber soled Velcro shoes.  It is important that your 
child’s shoes fit well and have a non-slip sole.  (Note: no laces) 
   White socks 
   A spare set of uniform:  socks, underwear, sorts and shirt.  These will be 
kept at your child’s bag in case of accidents, sickness or spills. 
 

School Supplies 
   1 box Crayola brand crayons (jumbo 8 pcs.) 
   1 Jumbo Pencil, sharpened  
   2 packs (4 pcs.) Elmer’s glue sticks 
   2 Manuscript paper (pre-school/grade 1)  
   2 Erasers 
   1 Composition Notebook (will be used as their communication notebook)  
   1 Drawing Pad (will be used as their Reading Log) 
 

Hygiene Supplies 
   1 large box of Kleenex tissue  
   2 packs of baby wipes (flushable) 
   2 rolls of paper towel  
   1 big hand sanitizer (32 oz.) 
   1 Lysol (or any brand) disinfecting wipes 
 

Note:  These will be stored in the classroom and used throughout the school year.  
Additional supplies will be asked when needed. 
 

Nap time supplies 
   1 small blanket 
   1 small stuffed animal or small pillow 
 

All items and clothing should be clearly marked with your child’s name using permanent 
marker. 
 

If you have any other questions, we will be most happy to answer them.  Thank you for your 
help as we look forward to a fun and exciting year! 


